
RESOLUTION      NO:  [Title] 

LIVINGSTON COUNTY     DATE:  Click or tap to enter a date. 

 

Resolution Appointing the Planning Department Director – Administration 

WHEREAS, Kathleen Kline-Hudson retired from her position as the Livingston County Planning Department 

Director on January 13, 2023, after over three decades of dedicated service; and 

WHEREAS, the vacant position was posted and candidates were interviewed by the County Administrator and 

a team of five department directors; and 

WHEREAS, based on education, experience, and a proven track record of accomplishment within the 

department since 2006, Livingston County Principal Planner Scott Barb is recommended for the 

position of Planning Department Director; and 

WHEREAS, this position was budgeted for and is an authorized position in the 2023 operating budget.   

 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED  that Livingston County Board of Commissioners hereby accept the 

recommendation of the County Administrator to appoint Scott Barb as the Livingston County 

Planning Department Director, with an expected start date of February 28, 2023. 
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